
 

 

 
 

 

Media Alert 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargoed: For Immediate Release  

 

Monday, 17 April 2023  

 

UPDATE ON KZN NATIONAL SCHOOL NUTRITION PROGRAMME 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education experienced challenges last week due to non-

delivery of food items to some of the schools.  

 

As a result, the MEC for Education, Ms Mbali Frazer directed the HOD and the top management of 

the Department to swiftly investigate the root cause and the possible solution. During the 

investigation, it transpired that there were logistical challenges encountered by the appointed 

service provider.  

 

The KZN Department of Education confirms that food items have been delivered to 90% of the 

5444 schools, although there are reports of shortages in some of the schools like in Ugu District 

and these are currently being attended.   
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